MEMORANDUM

A VERS MR A e ey g St

March 2L, 1969

TO Antrim Planning Board
FROM Robert A, Caughey, Water Street
SUBJECT: Fire Protection

in the interest of fire protection for areas outside the Precinoct,
consideration should be given to the installation of dry hydrants in
the following locations:

l. The foot of Brooks Hill, either at the proposed new bridge
site or the waterfalls, so called;

2« Repair and modify dry hydrant at Clinton;
5« At North Branch, by the bridge by the chapel;
L. At Cochrane Brook;
5. Two at Gregg lake,
e Near the Hog Back
be. Near the dam; and,
6. At Pierce lake

Consideration of these installations should involve the following
factors:

l. iost important is instant availability of water in case
of a fire in any season of the year, and elimination of
the problem of proper placement of suction, cutting
holes im the ice, etc.;

2. Cost and servicing of dry hydrants is low; and,

3« Awmilebility of water sources, either ponds, streams
or water holes, are adequate for the proposed locations,



